
tel 519- 769-2010 email development@southwold.ca
Harvest opportunity 35663 Fingal Line, Fingal, Ontario, N0L 1K0

southwold.ca

March 27, 2025

Tri- County Water Board Via email
C/ O Bill Denning, Chair

Southwold Water Distribution System

Dear Mr. Denning: 

Please be advised that Council, at its Regular Meeting on Monday March 24, 2025, 
passed the following resolution: 

IDS 2025- 15 Watermain Break Summary Report

2025- 92 Councillor Emons – Deputy Mayor Pennings

THAT Report IDS 2025-15 relating to the February 19th, 2025, watermain
break, be received for information and,  

THAT Council send formal correspondence to the Tri-County Waterboard
requesting the board engage in a feasibility study and modelling analysis
for the permanent supply of drink water to the Southwold Water
Distribution System; and,                 

THAT Council authorize Township Staff to enter discussions with Tri- 
County Waterboard staff, negotiate cost sharing if required, and
participate in the feasibility study. 

CARRIED
Staff anticipate further discussions on improving the interconnection of our water systems to
enhance redundancy in supply and increase revenues for the board. If you have any questions
or need additional information, please feel free to contact me.   

Yours truly, 

Aaron Van Oorspronk
Director of Infrastructure and Development Services

cc: Robin Greenall, CAO, Municipality of West Elgin, via email. 


